
 
Green Community Project Update (Week of October 23, 2017) 

 

1. Lighting is slated to complete the Senior Center on Tuesday the 31st. 

2. The Library lighting is to begin right after the completion of Senior Center. (Currently 

scheduled for the week of October 30th)  

3. Senior Center and Library insulation installs will be scheduled for the week of November 6th.  

 


